CHAT on-line

GRUPA AZOTY

financial results
for 3Q 2016

10.11.2016

Bring your questions to investor webchat with Grupa Azoty
At 2:00 pm on Monday November 14th 2016...

At 2:00 pm on Monday November 14th 2016, Grupa Azoty will hold an investor webchat to discuss its financial
performance in Q3 2016. We are waiting for your questions.

Mr Pawet tapinski, Vice President of the Management Board responsible for finance, will be available to answer
questions from investors. Questions for the chat may be asked and the webchat transcript may be viewed
directly at StockWatch.pl and on the Company's website at www.grupaazoty.com under ‘Investor Relations'.
Come to visit!

To join the webchat, klick HERE.


http://www.stockwatch.pl/czat-inwestorow-gieldowych/pawel-lapinski---wiceprezes-zarzadu---grupa-azoty---start-dyskusji-o-14-00,177

